
From: WELLMAN, DENISE <DENISEW@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/2/2017 5:32:03 PM
Subject: RE: Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant

Thanks, if they could arrive at 10 am, coming to the parking lot in front of the Osborne Administration Building. The 
Parking Attendant in that parking lot will direct them to available parking.
 
It would help to know his sons first name. I’ll be in my office first thing tomorrow if you need me, 777-0172.
 

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 4:53 PM
 
To: WELLMAN, DENISE 
Subject: Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant
 
Hi Denise,
 
I apologize for the late notice, but, It would be wonderful if someone could give an “abbreviated” tour of the campus 
tomorrow. Please let me know what information you need from me.
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
803-543-9424
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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